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Subject: Inspection 50-334/80-05

This refers to your letter dated April 17, 1980, in response to our letter dated
March 25, 1980; our subsequent letter dated August 11, 1980, and your letter
dated January 12, 1981.

Based upon a January 26, 1981 discussion between Mr. J. D. Sieber of your staff
and Mr. D. A. Beckman of this office, we understand that you will submit, by
February 6, 1981, a supplemental response letter addressing management controls
over corrective actions on items of noncompliance. If our understanding is
incorrect, please contact this office within 72 hours of receipt of this letter.

Your cooparation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

AjC2 , v i W^l,u
, ,

Boyce H. Grier
Director

cc:
F. Bissert, Technical Assistant Nuclear
R. Washabaugh, QA Manager
J. Werling, Station Superintendent
G. Moore, General Superintendent, Power Stations Department
J. J. Carey, Director of Nuclear Operations
R. Martin, Nuclear Engineer
J. Sieber, Superintendent of Licensing and Compliance, BVPS
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